Pine Grove Elementary School PTA
PTA Executive Board Meeting
Monday February 10, 2020
Meeting Notes

Call to Order – 6:38pm by President Anna Gibbons

Attendees: 
Principal Richmond, Asst Principal Markle, Shaina Zobel, Anna Gibbons, Tasha Logue, Kim McCray, Ann Louise Hardesty, Jen Keiber, Katie Kowal, Vicki Pitman, Amanda Caplan, Amy McFarlane

President’s report:
Panda Pajama Jam, January 31, grades K-2, 6:30-8, kids wear pajamas, photo booth and snacks for purchase, prize raffle, big success
[bookmark: _GoBack]Grades 3-5 dance March 20, 6:30 - 8pm, maybe glow dance, otherwise similar format with raffles etc
MemberHub online store feature – sell PTA memberships, donations, and dance tickets, also Paypal option
MemberHub also has communication features
Push for MemberHub use for PTA memberships for Fall, 2020-2021 school year, will create a database of members/users
Remind App for communicating with families
Student Support Network/Panda Pantry start up - $1800 needed in donations
School store needs more volunteers to run more consistently, 4 adults needed each time when open. Maybe split grades to be less crowded?
PreK and K registration April 16 and 17, volunteers needed
Fundraising: 
White Marsh Avenue ice skating and MidiCi spirit night Feb 23 
Skate night for all grades in April?
Assemblies – Step Africa coming April 1, all grades
Paint nights for kids and adults
Treasurer’s report: 
Deposits in January: $595, expected expenses in February: $500, balance as of January 31: $8150
If all projected spending is completed, budget will be in deficit. Might need to make more cuts to budget and discontinue additional projects. Increased fundraising is needed.
Principal’s report:
Spring family night in May, art show, AVID activities, maker fair, drop-in activities
Student Support Network –provides essentials to students in need like non perishable food, toiletries, clothes, etc. School cleared out half of S1 storage closet to use for storage of items. 
PTA will set up meeting with SSN staff to start official membership and ask guidance/questions for start up
Running club, Mrs. Gentle might sponsor – fall cross country program (next school year) with other NE Area schools, might be able to have some spring running events this year
Meeting Adjourned – 7:56pm

Respectfully Submitted,
Shaina Zobel
Recording Secretary
